
Last week, on Nov. 17 and 18, your negotiating teams met to 
discuss bargaining and to prepare for our push to get the 
collective agreement we all deserve.

Before we go any further and develop our ingoing 
proposals though, we need access to important information 
only CapitalCare can provide. We requested this 
information, but the employer still hasn’t delivered it.

When we get this information, we will be able to move 
forward. Until then, we want to thank you for your ongoing 
support and for filling out your bargaining surveys, so we 
can amplify your voice at the table.

Stay tuned to aupe.org for more information. In the 
meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to us.
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CAPITALCARE NEGOTIATING TEAM:
Rhea Coughlan 780.961.4172 or headsup@live.ca
Marlene Murtha 780.901.7821 or marlenemurtha@gmail.com
Agnes Otayde 780.710.6580 or vinleanes@shaw.ca
Elizabeth Csernyanszki (A) 780.719.9680 or mikelizy@shaw.ca
Remedios Martinez-Rowe (A) 780.887.3066 or mhedee@shaw.ca
Tanja Brook (A) 780.953.9805 or tkbrook@shaw.ca

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Chris Dickson Negotiator, c.dickson@aupe.org
Trevor Zimmerman Organizer, t.zimmerman@aupe.org
Celia Shea Communications, c.shea@aupe.org


